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Newsletter No: 16/2020  
 
Topics:  1.) motorcycles in stock and preview next trucks 
 2.) Ninth European Ural Meeting – CANCELLATION 
 3.) sales situation at URAL 
 4.) holidays  
 
Ad 1.) motorcycles in stock and preview next trucks 
 
motorcylces in stock 
We have available  
Type Colour Qty. 

EFI     
Classic Cherry red 1 
Classic Tundra metallic 2 
Classic Black with double white lines* - 
cT Azur 2 
cT Terracotta - 
cT Black metallic 1 
Tourist Burgundy satin 1 
Tourist Black metallic - 
Tourist Terracotta metallic 1 
T TWD Olive matt 1 
T TWD Terracotta metallic - 
T TWD Black matt 2 
Sportsman Light brown metallic 2 
Sportsman Midnight blue metallic 1 
Sportsman Black with white stripes 2 
Ranger Asphalt 1 

Ranger Asphalt 
WITH black engine, gearbox and final drive 1 

Ranger Forest camo 3 

Ranger Forest camo 
WITH black engine, gearbox and final drive 1 

Ranger Urban camo 2 
* black telescopic fork 
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Preview truck 8 
From truck 8, which will arrive in Austria approximately middle of August, following 
motorcycles are still available:  
Type Colour Qty. 

EFI     
Classic Black with double white lines* 3 
cT Black metallic 2 
cT Terracotta 3 
T TWD Terracotta metallic 3 

T TWD Terracotta metallic 
WITH black engine, gearbox and final drive 1 

Ranger Asphalt 2 

Ranger Asphalt 
WITH black engine, gearbox and final drive 2 

* black telescopic fork 
 
Preview truck 9 
In truck 9, which we expect end of August probably, you can order any URAL you 
want until 17.07.2020.  
 
 
2.) Cancellation of the ninth European URAL meeting 
We have received regulatory approval with several conditions for the event. We had 
t-shirts and merchandising for the event produced months ago. We have received 
many registrations from all over Europe, rooms and hotels in the region are fully 
booked for the meeting. 
However, today we decided with a heavy heart to cancel the event. With us in Upper 
Austria the COVID-19 infections are increasing again strongly. We have to wear 
masks here again and are faced with new restrictions every day. We all expect the 
situation to get worse. An official ban on events can be imposed at any time and is 
even highly probable for autumn. 
We know that everyone is looking forward to the Ninth European URAL Meeting, that 
many have planned their vacation around the meeting, that rooms have been 
booked. 
The risk that we have to cancel the event is increasing every day. Therefore, we 
prefer to pull the emergency brake sooner rather than later. We are really sorry. 
If you need help canceling a room, ask for information, we will talk to the inns and 
hotels. 
If you still want to visit us in early September, we are still there. We will set up a grill, 
have drinks, you can also camp with us to a limited extent. But we will not be hosting 
a big event as usual. 
Let's hope that we can catch up on the Ninth European URAL Meeting soon and 
everyone stays healthy! 
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3.) sales situation at URAL 
We are currently receiving a large number of inquiries from URAL interested people 
from all over Europe as to whether URAL will have EURO 5 next year. As already 
announced, the development and implementation for EURO 5 has stopped. No 
appointments were even made for laboratory tests. We expect to receive no 
motorcycles from Russia for Europe before middle of 2021. 
Therefore, we strongly advise all interested people to buy an URAL this year. We 
recommend that you use the argument of impending unavailability next year when 
buying an URAL in 2020. In addition, we already know today that URAL will increase 
the price again strongly next year. 
 
 
4.) holidays  
We are on company vacation from August 1 to 15, 2020. 
We kindly ask you to submit motorcycle and spare parts orders to us as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Best regards 
URAL-Team Austria 
10.07.2020 
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